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To: jf@portlandmaine.gov

Hello Jean,

I'm the owner of 100 Winter Street and share a boundary with Joy Place. The lot

and buildings on it have been in disrepair and uninhabitable for decades. It's been
encouraging to see it final become a useful and contributing part of the city. Although
disappointed that the original plan didn’t make it to fruition, I'm pleased to see and am
generally supportive of Renewal Housings proposed current plan. This is a

vast improvement over the current situation that exists at the lot, the adjacent driveway
and parking lot. The improvements for sidewalk and city parking in exchange for some
overnight and weekend parking is a reasonable solution that will help to define and make
workable these three difficult and unique parcels. | look forward to seeing it progress.

Nathan Kimble

Broker | Owner
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